P Singapore Government emails are sent from .gov.sg addresses

Dear PA Trainers/Operators,
Wishing you a Happy Teacher's Day!

From 1 September 2023, we will be using Postman.gov.sg to send e-bites and other mass emails.
Below is the first issue of e-bites for your reading please.
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On this special occasion, we would like to express our heartfelt appreciation ‘ ‘
for your passion in sharing your knowledge with the community. Here are \
some of the compliments received by trainers this year:

A dedicated teacher who goes the extra mile to ensure her students
have a good lesson, gives detailed and direct suggestions to
students in improving their ballet moves and skills. She does her
utmost to help students progress in their ballet journey and

provides them with to

The teacher always takes care of each student like her own
child. Throughout these two years, she has organised so
many activities that my kids enjoyed. Sometimes, they do
not even want to come home from school.

My daughter has been attending her school holiday clay
classes for several years now and the teacher never fails
to include creative themes as well as innovative ideas
every time. My daughter always has a lot of fun.

A highly motivated teacher who has the ability
to design Yoga movements for all ages. As an
individual, she is helpful, patient and always
has a smile for everyone.

‘Your commitment in building friendships and
bonding the community through courses has
made a difference in the community. Happy
Teacher’s Day to all PA Trainers!

Reminders on Professional Standards &

Guidelines for PA Trainers / Operators
- extracted from page 10, 11 & 16

1. Collection of Course Fees

PA Operators and PA Trainers must not collect course
fees on behalf of the PA or the relevant GRO unless
instructed to do so.

If a PA Operator or PA Trainer collects any fees on behalf of a
GRO, the PA Operator or PA Trainer must issue GRO receipts on
behalf of the relevant GRO for the fees collected. PA Operators
and PA Trainers must fully and accurately declare and account for
all course fees and other fees collected.

The PA Group will not hesitate to report
any criminal, fraudulent and/or dishonest
conduct to the relevant authorities. This
includes any under-declaration of fees
collected or number of course participants.

The PA Group reserves the right to claim from the
relevant PA Operator or PA Trainer any shortfall or
balance in respect of the fees that ought to have
been paid to the PA Group based on the Sharing Ratio.

2. Financial Propriety

Training Providers must not give, offer, solicit or
accept any favours, gifts (e.g. red or green packets,
gift hampers, presents, etc.) or special treatment.

Useful Links & Contact Info
Resources for PA Trainers & Operators
New Course Proposal Form
You can email us at PA_Talent_Times@pa.gov.sg for any queries.

\You have received this email because you are a registered PA Trainer/Operator with the People's
IAssociation. If you are unable to view the content, please click on PA Trainer Resource Page
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